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One block of Main Street Converted to Two-Way Traffic 

Jacksonville –Jacksonville drivers are reminded that Main Street between State Street and Union 

Street has been converted from a one-way to a two-way street. The street has been re-striped to 

reflect this change, which improves traffic flow through downtown. Drivers traveling east on 

Union Street are also now able to turn left on Main Street to access State Street. 

The work is a component of FDOT’s State Street, Union Street and Mathews Expressway 

resurfacing and improvement project. The $13 million project began in December 2015 and is 

scheduled for completion this fall.                          
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